MAGHERAMASON

The past few months have
been a very busy time in our
Congregation, with all the organ-
isations getting started and into
their programme of activities for
another year. A "‘Back to School’
Service was held on Sunday 10
September, Harvest Thanksgiving
Services were held on Sunday 8
October, Communion Services
on Sunday 29 October, and the
Girls Brigade and Boys Brigade
Enrolment Service on Sunday 12
November. We also had a special
Mission Sunday on 15 October.

ASIA LINK SOUP LUNCH
Members of the congregation
enjoyed a soup lunch following
the service on Sunday 25
September with the proceeds,
which amounted to £475, going
to support the work of Asia Link
Mission. Mr Gordon Stewart from
Asia Link spoke at the Church
service highlighting the work
of Asia Link in North Korea, a
difficult place to share the Gospel
at the present time.

MISSION SUNDAY

The focus of the congregation
on Sunday 15 October was on
the theme of Mission. At the

Magheramason Church.

Harvest dfslay in the Vestibule of

morning service Amy Gardiner
and Elaine Davis shared with
the congregation their uplifting
experience of being part of the
PCl Qutreach Team to Donegal
Town for a week in the summer,
and helping with Bible Clubs
and enjoying fun, games and
fellowship with the young people.

Megan Dougherty also shared
with the congregation of her
trip to Hungary for 10 days with
a team from Exodus led by Andy
Lamberton. Megan found the
experience of talking and sharing
with the people they met there
to be very encouraging. Megan
also shared her plans to join
Exodus full-time as an ‘intern’ for
the coming year.

Mr Stephen Cowan a PCI
Missionary in Kenya for over 30
years was present at the morning
service and gave an update on
the work in Tuum in the Northern
part of the country and on the
slow but steady progress of
helping and showing the people
there how to make use of the
limited resources to improve
their living conditions. Also with
financial support from various

congregations a Girls’ Secondary
School had been provided.

The team from Magheramason
who went to Kenya in the summer
(Paul & Elizabeth Davis, Megan
Doherty, David & Sally Thompson,
Keith & Fiona McCrossan, and
Betty Dolan) also shared with the
congregation their experience
of helping with the Bible Camps
when approx. 300 children
attended the junior camp and 150
young people attended the senior
camp and the encouragement it
had been to see so many children
and young people eager to hear
of the love of the Lord Jesus
Christ. The offering raised £330
pound for the Stephen Cowan
ministries in Kenya.

Mr Philip Dunne and Mr Steven
Bowers the Mission Director of EMF
(European Missionary Fellowship)
were the guest speakers at the
evening Cafe Church and gave a
very interesting and informative
talk/presentation on the work
EMF in various countries across
Europe. The offering raised £330
for the work of EMF.

Members of the Magheramason Kenya Team with
Mr Stephen Cowan (PCl Missionary in Kenya)
are: Keith McCrossan, Stephen Cowan, Fiona
McCrossan, Betty Dolan, Elizabeth Davis, Paul
Davis, Megan Dougherty, Sally Thompson and
David Thompson.



The Rev, Graeme . ﬁ;ithMrohn f;cafd
and Mr Colin Kennedy who laid the wreath at

the War Memorial in Magheramason Church on
Remembrance Sunday.

The Rev. Graeme Orr with Mr John Kincaid
and Mr Colin Kennedy who laid the wreath at

the War Memorial in Magheramason Church on
Remembrance Sunday.






